
 

 

 
 

REPORT TO COUNCIL 

 
To: Mayor and Councillors   
    
Subject: Langley Christmas Parade File #: 1610.00 
  Doc #: 166633 

From: Darrin Leite, CPA, CA    
 Director of Corporate Services   
    

Date: July 11, 2019   
 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 

THAT Council allocated $11,500 from the Enterprise Fund to cover the additional 
costs to facilitate the Langley Christmas Parade. 

 

 
PURPOSE: 

The purpose of the report is to allocate funding from the Enterprise Fund to the 
Christmas Parade event.  
 

POLICY: 

None.  

COMMENTS/ANALYSIS: 

The City initially allocated $11,500 from the Community Grant funds to pay for the 
additional costs to host the Langley Christmas parade.  Subsequently, it was 
determined that it would be better to fund the increased parade costs from the 
Enterprise Fund allowing additional money to be available for distribution to the 
organizations applying during the second intake of the community grant process.  
 

BUDGET IMPLICATIONS: 

None. 
 

 



To: Mayor and Councillors  
Date: July 11, 2019 
Subject: Langley Christmas Parade 
Page 2 

 

 

ALTERNATIVES: 

The funding could be taken from the Recreation event budget but this will limit 
funding for other events that are already planned.  Funding could also continue to be 
allocated from the Community Grant funds restricting access to funds for other 
organizations.  

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 

 
__________________________ 
Darrin Leite, CPA, CA 
Director of Corporate Services 
 
 
CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER’S COMMENTS: 
 
I support the recommendation. 
 

 
__________________________ 
Francis Cheung, P. Eng. 
Chief Administrative Officer 
 


